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Kambrian Corporation is happy
to announce that we will be
providing materials and
installation services to the
California Department of
Community Services and
Development for their facility
renovation project this fall. We're
looking forward to contributing
our technical expertise to the
CSD team!
 
On other news, Kambrian
recently signed a Construction
and Maintenance Services
Agreement with AT&T, preceding
an invitation to bid on their
upcoming electrical and cabling
service solicitations. We
appreciate this opportunity with
our new customer.
 
Finally, Kambrian was also
recently awarded TESMA
contract # TA753, including
Polycom, Crestron, Microsoft,
Samsung products and more.
Kambrian will be subcontracting
this project, assisting with
equipment and workstation
installations as well as cabling
and wiring. This project has
already commenced and will
continue through summer 2019.
 
 
 

LOW-VOLTAGE:

From novelties in our sales,
hardware, and low-voltage
businesses to inside news on our
internal operations, Kambrian aims
to keep customers informed. Keep
reading to get the latest scoop.

Wei Jiang Greg Foote

On the federal ground, Kambrian
has been working together with
our customer, the Executive Office
of the United States Attorneys
(EOUSA), renewing the
maintenance and support for their
CloudNine licenses for the
upcoming 5 years. We aim to
deliver quality and consistent
support across all of our accounts
short-term or long-term projects
alike.
 
 
 
 

FEDERAL:

Kambrian's Multiple Award Task
Order Contract (MATOC) was
recently extended through
September 2020 for the Los Angeles
Community Colleges, allowing us to
provide construction services to the
colleges. We aim to get more
involved with upcoming LACCD RFPs. 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT:

NEW TEAM MEMBERS 

Website: Kambrian.com         Email: sales@kambrian.com         Tel: 626-964-4445   Call us for your IT requirements!

IT NEWS:
The SURFACE HUBS are here

We’ve already listed some of our
major government accounts on the
pre-order queue for the Surface Hubs.
Contact us to place an order!


